
376

190094

Ottawa,17th October, 1911.

wir.

I have to fremind you that in your letter of the 22nd

altimo, you stated you expected to hold a meeting of the

Srdney Indian about the 1st of October with a view to asoen

maining whether they will agree to change their location. The

Department will be glad to learn the result of the meeting

on question.

Your obedient servant.

S. Strnal

Asst. Secretary.

a.d. Bord, Esqr.,

Indian s

sois, N. s.
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